
Announcing the Saint James Endowed Scholarship Fund  
in memory of  

Christopher Louloudakis. 
 
The family of Christopher Louloudakis has just established an endowed scholarship in memory 
of their beloved son. In lieu of flowers, please consider making a donation in support of this 
memorial scholarship at: https://membership.faithdirect.net/givenow/VA50/50117   Do NOT 
use the online Guardian Angel Scholarship Fund for this donation.   
 
To give a donation by check, please make your gift out to “Saint James Catholic Church” and 
write “endowed scholarship-Christopher Louloudakis” in the memo line.  Mail your gift to: 
 
Kathleen Anderson 
Director of Development 
Saint James Catholic Church 
905 Park Ave 
Falls Church, VA 22046 
 
Please contact Kathleen Anderson at kanderson@stjamescatholic.org or (703) 532-8815 ext. 
223 if you need assistance or have any questions.  Thank you for your prayers and support! 
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